

Executive Board Meeting

January 9, 2018 3:00pm - 4:30pm

Meeting called by Christian Becker

Attendees:	Christian Becker, President Maria Martinez, Secretary Susan Fraioli, Treasurer Leslie Wilkerson, Advisory Member Lisa Abeln, Advisory Member Jessica Workman, Advisory Member Kelley Brunner, Principa.I
Absents:	Gina B., Vice President John Deg, Advisory Member.

3:00pm – 3:05 Welcome	Christian Becker
Christian welcomed everybody.	
3:05-3:15 Cocoa and Choir Discussion	Christian Becker
Christian suggested to ask for more donations for next year because this year was a total hit with kids and parents and they ran out of chocolate before the event ended.	
Christian proposed to set up the tables differently this way the choir can have more space and attendees can enjoy better the music. Plus, it will help keep lines more organized.	
PTO will ask teachers for their help to organize the kids.	
3:15 - 3:25 Pack-A-Palooza	
Christian has the plan ready to start!	Christian Becker
Christian has flyers ready to go home looking for sponsors for the bounces.	
Christian has secured Zeeck's pizza as a food vendor. She is going to invite the organization who sold fry bread at HF to come back and sell at Pack-A-Palooza.	
Christian has the date for presales:	
From Feb. 26 th to March 8 th families can buy raffle tickets and wristbands during this presale and save some money.	
The preview for staff and students is scheduled for March 22 nd .	
Christian still looking for a DJ.	

3:25-3:35 Family Dance Update

Christian presented a Family Dance plan she received from the Family Dance Committee.

The theme is Prince and Princess.

Carrabba's is going to cater the dinner. Options are: pasta with red sauce, Chicken Marsala, Plain Chicken Breast all meals come with bread and salad).

They are going to have a DJ, Craft Card making station, a Candy Bar, and a photo booth.

Lisa suggested to contact Woolaver Orthodontics to see if they can bring their photo booth, this way the Dance Committee can save \$250 from renting one.

Other suggestions from the Board members to make this event succeed are: have more tables to welcome families and email tickets to parents who order dinner to help make the process easy and fast.

Christian Becker